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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
  

April 08, 2015 

 

Dave Stone 

Town of Limon 

P.O. Box 9 

Limon, CO  80828 

 

Re: Patty’s Pit, Permit No. M-1998-103, Approval of Administrative Revision (AD-02) to 

Change Permit Status from Temporary Cessation to Active 

 

Dear Mr. Stone: 

 

On April 08, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved an 

Administrative Revision (AD-02) addressing the following: 

 

Operator submitted request to change permit status from “Temporary Cessation” back to 

“Active”. Mining activities are expected to continue within the next few months. 

 

The terms of the Administrative Revision No. 02 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated 

into Permit No. M-1998-103.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1998-103 

remain in full force and effect. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and 

Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 

8129, or by email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 
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